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Between Truth and Power: The Legal Constructions of 
Informational Capitalism 
 

Author: Julie E. Cohen 

Publisher: Oxford University Press, 2019 

ISBN: 9780190246693 

Our current legal system is to a great extent the product of an earlier period of 
social and economic transformation. From the late nineteenth century through 
the mid-twentieth century, as accountability for industrial-age harms became a 
pervasive source of conflict, the U.S. legal system underwent profound, tectonic 
shifts. Today, ownership of information-age resources and accountability for 
information-age harms have become pervasive sources of conflict, and different 
kinds of change are emerging. More Details... 
 

 
Neurointerventions, Crime, and Punishment: Ethical 
Considerations 
 

Author: Jesper Ryberg 

Publisher: Oxford University Press, 2019 

ISBN: 9780190846428 
 
Advances in new neuroscientific research tools and technologies have not only 
led to new insight into the processes of the human brain, they have also refined 
and provided genuinely new ways of modifying and manipulating the human 
brain. The aspiration of such interventions is to affect conative, cognitive, and 
affective brain processes associated with emotional regulation, empathy, and 
moral judgment. Can the use of neuroscientific technologies for influencing the 
human functioning brain as a means of preventing offenders from engaging in 
future criminal conduct be justified? More Details... 
 
 

 

The Formation of Professional Identity: The Path 
from Student to Lawyer 
 

Author: Patrick Emery Longan, Daisy Hurst Floyd, Timothy W. 
Floyd 

ISBN: 9781138651692 

Becoming a lawyer is about much more than acquiring knowledge and 
technique. As law students learn the law and acquire some basic skills, they are 
also inevitably forming a deep sense of themselves in their new roles as lawyers. 
That sense of self – the student’s nascent professional identity – needs to take 
a particular form if the students are to fulfil the public purposes of lawyers and 
find deep meaning and satisfaction in their work. More Details... 

https://global.oup.com/academic/product/between-truth-and-power-9780190246693?facet_narrowbypubdate_facet=This%20Month&lang=en&cc=in
https://global.oup.com/academic/product/neurointerventions-crime-and-punishment-9780190846428?facet_narrowbypubdate_facet=This%20Month&lang=en&cc=in
https://www.routledge.com/products/search?author=Patrick%20Emery%20Longan
https://www.routledge.com/products/search?author=Daisy%20Hurst%20Floyd
https://www.routledge.com/products/search?author=Timothy%20W.%20Floyd
https://www.routledge.com/products/search?author=Timothy%20W.%20Floyd
https://www.routledge.com/The-Formation-of-Professional-Identity-The-Path-from-Student-to-Lawyer/Longan-Floyd-Floyd/p/book/9781138651692
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 Maritime Legacies and the Law: Effective Legal 
Governance of WWI Wrecks 

Author: Craig Forrest 

Publisher: Edward Elgar Publishing, 2019 

ISBN: 978 1 78471 724 7 

The recent centenary of WWI has prompted a shift in the way attention is 
focused on legacy shipwrecks. This timely book considers the development of 
the laws that apply to these wrecks and the issues that surround them, and 
deftly analyses the adequacy of the existing legal framework to fulfil its promise 
of protecting legacy wrecks for future generations as historical and 
archaeological resources, memorials and, most importantly, as maritime war 
graves. More Details... 
 
 

  

The Law of Financial Services Groups 

Author: Charles H R Morris 

Publisher: Oxford University Press, 2019 

ISBN: 9780198844655 

Most legal text books and practitioners' guides focus on the impact of financial 
services law and regulation on individual legal entities: the application of such 
law and regulation on a group basis is often a cursory afterthought, or neglected 
altogether. This book reverses the balance.It is the first book to fully and 
systematically address how groups of businesses within the financial services 
sector are regulated. It starts with the company law and corporate insolvency 
law foundations on which groups are established. It then builds up through 
prudential and resolution-driven regulation, focusing on how such regulations 
apply and operate at a consolidated group and sub-group level, to the structural 
responses from firms and counter-responses from legislators and regulators. 
More Details... 
 
 

 

How International Law Works in Times of Crisis 

Author: George Ulrich 

Publisher: Oxford University Press, 2019 

ISBN: 9780198849667 

For some time, the word 'crisis' has been dominating international political 
discourse. But this is nothing new. Crisis has always been part of the discipline 
of international law. History indeed shows that international law has developed 
through reacting to previous experiences of crisis, reflecting an agreement on 
what it takes to avoid their repetition. However, human society evolves and 
challenges existing rules, structures, and agreements. International law is 
confronted with questions as to the suitability of the existing legal framework 
for new stages of development. More Details... 

https://www.e-elgar.com/shop/maritime-legacies-and-the-law
https://global.oup.com/academic/product/the-law-of-financial-services-groups-9780198844655?facet_narrowbypubdate_facet=This%20Month&lang=en&cc=in
https://global.oup.com/academic/product/how-international-law-works-in-times-of-crisis-9780198849667?facet_narrowbypubdate_facet=This%20Month&lang=en&cc=in
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Comparative Government 

Author:  Dragoljub Popović 

Publisher: Edward Elgar Publishing, 2019 

ISBN: 978 1 78990 074 3 

Concise and clear in expression, Comparative Government covers contemporary 
systems of government, as well as relics of the past, in an excellent introduction 
to the profound study of comparative constitutional law. Dragoljub Popović has 
undertaken this task to display the subject in its current stage of development, 
concentrating on several focal points. More Details... 

 The Permafrost Environment 

Author:  Stuart A. Harris 

Publisher: Routledge, 2019 

ISBN: 9780367369033 

Originally published in 1986, The Permafrost Environment examines how the 
search for oil, gas and minerals in the arctic region instigated new and vitally 
important needs to understand the permafrost environment. The construction 
of roads, airfields, buildings and pipelines in this inhospitable environment has 
posed enormous problems for engineers and geologists. This book is a 
comprehensive review of the nature of the permafrost environment and its 
utilization. It looks at environmental processes and their effects and examines 
the management problems which result. It provides a detailed look at how 
normal procedures for construction etc. need to be modified to cope with the 
special conditions and it gives examples from throughout the arctic region, 
including Canada, Siberia, Alaska, Greenland and Northern Scandinavia. More 
Details... 

 

 

Political Brands 

Author:  Ciara Torres-Spelliscy 

Publisher: Edward Elgar Publishing, 2019 

ISBN: 978 1 78990 181 8 

From ‘I Like Ike’ to Trump’s MAGA hats, branding and politics have gone hand in 
hand, selling ideas, ideals and candidates. Political Brands explores the legal 
framework for the use of commercial branding and advertising techniques in 
presidential political campaigns, as well as the impact of politics on commercial 
brands. This thought provoking book examines how branding is used by citizens 
to change public policy, from Civil Rights activists in the 1960s to survivors of 
the 2018 Parkland massacre. More Details... 

https://www.e-elgar.com/shop/comparative-government
https://www.routledge.com/products/search?author=Stuart%20A.%20Harris
https://www.routledge.com/The-Permafrost-Environment/Harris/p/book/9780367369033
https://www.routledge.com/The-Permafrost-Environment/Harris/p/book/9780367369033
https://www.e-elgar.com/shop/political-brands
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 The Confusion Test in European Trade Mark Law 

Author:  Ilanah Fhima and Dev S. Gangjee 

Publisher: Oxford University Press, 2019 

ISBN: 9780199674336 

Historically, likelihood of confusion has been the core infringement test for trade 
mark law, and it remains the most frequently applied test in infringement 
actions by far. However, there are noticeable differences in how it is applied by 
the Court of Justice of the European Union (CJEU), the General Court, and 
national courts; and questionable outcomes when it is applied in novel 
situations.This book is the first comprehensive and systematic account of the 
confusion test within the harmonised European trade mark system. It considers 
how the test is applied by national trade mark registries across EU member 
states, by the European Union Intellectual Property Office (EUIPO), by national 
courts, and by the CJEU. It offers practical guidance, while also evaluating the 
viability of more recent developments such as initial-interest confusion, post-
sale confusion and consumer responses to uses of trade marks on the internet. 
More Details... 

 

 7 Mindsets for Success, Happiness and Fulfilment 

Author:  Swami Mukundananda 

Publisher:  Westland, 2019 

ISBN:  978-9388754392 
 
Thoughts and feelings that persist over time harden into an attitude. If you live 
with an attitude long enough, it becomes second nature—a mindset. The wrong 
mindset could lead you off the path of contentment, joy, enlightenment. The 
right one will point you to the road to success, to fulfilment and towards an 
extraordinary life.Blending science with Vedic scriptures, and logic with spiritual 
insight, Swami Mukundananda unravels the secrets of the 7 mindsets—seven 
techniques of training the mind and intellect and unlocking the immense 
potential within. An alumnus of IIT and IIM, Swami-ji’s brings his decades-long 
mastery of Vedic scriptures to this powerful yet simple technique for mind 
management and life transformation. More Details... 
 

 

https://global.oup.com/academic/product/the-confusion-test-in-european-trade-mark-law-9780199674336?facet_narrowbypubdate_facet=This%20Month&lang=en&cc=in
https://www.amazon.in/7-Mindsets-Success-Happiness-Fulfilment/dp/9388754395/ref=sr_1_1?crid=1RRS73OSUM6BT&keywords=inspirational+books&qid=1572681723&refinements=p_n_publication_date%3A2684819031&rnid=2684818031&s=books&sprefix=Inspiratio%2Caps%2C277&sr=1-1
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God's Words: Plain and Simple 

Author: Rayna Stephens  

Publisher:  Cj3 Publishing, 2019 

ISBN:  978-0578580104 

I bring to you a book of poems that is plain and simple from the start, No 
enormous collegiat words; only the feelings that flow from my heart, It is not 
just about professionalismm, intelligence or eloquence, you see, It is about 
being obedient to God and allowing Him to use me the way He chooses to use 
me, It is about ministering to all of God's children and drawing them near to 
Christ, And reassuring them that, even thru their storms, peace and joy is still 
available in this life, So God, I pray that all around the world, someone will be 
drawn near to you from a poem that is heard, And I thank You for using me to 
minister to others, Plain and Simple, God's Words! More Details... 

 

 

The Kingdom of God is Within You  
Author:  Leo Tolstoy 

Publisher:  Binker North, 2019 

ISBN:  978-1989708873 

The Kingdom of God Is Within You is a non-fiction book written by Leo Tolstoy. 
A philosophical treatise, the book was first published in Germany in 1894 after 
being banned in his home country of Russia. It is the culmination of thirty years 
of Tolstoy's thinking, and lays out a new organization for society based on an 
interpretation of Christianity focusing on universal love.The Kingdom of God is 
Within You is a key text for Tolstoyan proponents of nonviolence, of nonviolent 

resistance, and of the Christian anarchist movement. More Details… 

 

 It's All Possible: How You Can Lead an Epic Life and 
Unleash the High Preformance Herowithin You 

Author: Rob Hartnett 

Publisher: Major Street Publishing, 2019 

ISBN: 978-0648515913 

Positive thinking coupled with positive doing is a must for anybody in today's 
disrupted, distracted world where change is the new normal.It's All Possible 
shows how to embrace change through insightful stories and provenpossibility 
hacks from everyday people, business leaders, sports stars and entertainers that 
will inspire and motivate you. It is backed with the latest research on mindset 
and personal development. More Details... 

 

https://www.amazon.in/s/ref=dp_byline_sr_book_1?ie=UTF8&field-author=Rayna+Stephens&search-alias=stripbooks
https://www.amazon.in/Gods-Words-Simple-Rayna-Stephens/dp/0578580101/ref=sr_1_16?crid=1RRS73OSUM6BT&keywords=inspirational+books&qid=1572681723&refinements=p_n_publication_date%3A2684819031&rnid=2684818031&s=books&sprefix=Inspiratio%2Caps%2C277&sr=1-16
https://www.amazon.in/Kingdom-God-Within-You/dp/1989708870/ref=sr_1_22?crid=1RRS73OSUM6BT&keywords=inspirational+books&qid=1572681898&refinements=p_n_publication_date%3A2684819031&rnid=2684818031&s=books&sprefix=Inspiratio%2Caps%2C277&sr=1-22
https://www.amazon.in/s/ref=dp_byline_sr_book_1?ie=UTF8&field-author=Rob+Hartnett&search-alias=stripbooks
https://www.amazon.in/Its-All-Possible-Preformance-Herowithin/dp/0648515915/ref=sr_1_31?crid=1RRS73OSUM6BT&keywords=inspirational+books&qid=1572682057&refinements=p_n_publication_date%3A2684819031&rnid=976390031&s=books&sprefix=Inspiratio%2Caps%2C277&sr=1-31

